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April 2025.  

Dear Parent/Carer, 

We are delighted to share Frodsham Primary Academy will be hosting a Small Schools District 
Sports Event for primary schools in the local area. This exciting event will bring together pupils from 
nearby small schools for a morning of friendly competition, fun, and celebration of sport. 

While full details of the event will be shared with you soon, we would love to get our pupils involved 
in the preparations straight away — and that’s where this week’s homework challenge comes in! 

Design the Front Cover – Competition Time! 

We are inviting children to design the front cover of the official event information leaflet that will 
be handed out to visiting schools and families on the day. 

Your child’s design should include: 

 Bright, eye-catching colours 
 Images or drawings of sporting events (e.g., running, jumping, team races) 
 A positive, energetic theme 
 Optional: Include our school logo if they'd like (template available on request) 

We will be selecting one or two winning designs to feature on the final leaflet and display proudly 
during the event! 

Please return completed designs by Monday 12th May so we have time to choose and prepare the 
materials. Designs can be completed on A4 paper and handed to the class teacher. 

We look forward to seeing your child's creative ideas and thank you for your support. 

Warm regards, 
Alice Pemberton 

 


